Please support limits on wake boats. They are hazardous due to huge wakes, noise and nuisance.
| live on the Willamette, and enjoy water skiing from a 19' boat, swimming, kayaking and paddle boarding with my family.

Willamette Park Boat Ramp in Johns Landing is overcrowded and unsafe. Kayakers need to have a separate access area away
from large power boats,

Lack of enforcement of safety regulations has been a serious problem. Boaters do not respect no wake zones and noise limits.
Homeless people and pirate boats are creating additional theft problems. Please fund additional sheriff patrols, especially on
weekends,

Meg Thompson
River user and resident of south Portland



